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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2008 10:19 AM 
To: 'Harold Mendoza' 
Subject: RE: Update. 
Mr. Mendoza,
 
Based upon the need to obtain additional technical assistance to prepare the work plan and as 
discussed by telephone on 07/08/2008, the schedule for work plan submittal is extended to July 
31, 2008.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Harold Mendoza [mailto:hmendoza@nicametals.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2008 4:14 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Update.
 
Mr. Jerry Wickham,
 
We hired Parc Environmental to perform work at 6491 Southfront Road, Livermore. They notified us last 
week they could provide work plan and that we needed to hire another company to provide work plan. 
Since we are closing our 101 Greenville Road, Livermore, location we will have the same company who 
provides closure plan to also provide work plan. I have two company quotes and I’m waiting for one more, 
Geomatrix. They will provide quote by Wednesday. You can call Jennifer Patterson at Geomatrix, (510) 
663-4167) for verification. Please call me if you have any questions.
 
Harold Mendoza
NICA DMT, INC
925-443-6422
510-773-8371 Cell
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